

A NOTE FROM MS. BECKY & MS. MADDIE

We can't believe that it's the last full month of the school year! Summer feels like it's right around the corner. April was a short month for us, but we learned about the Environment & Recycling, and Rhyming Words, as well as learning about Spring holidays. We learned about the letters Rr, Jj, Tt, & Pp, and practiced letter formation for uppercase and lowercase letters. It's exciting to see our developing readers rhyming, and putting together letters and sounds to make words. We have also completed a few class books which the children will be able to bring home to share with their family. Last, but not least, each Friday we learned about an artist and completed a project. I hope everyone enjoyed seeing our little artists' works of art. They were so much fun to make! It looks like it's almost time to plan for or Endof- Year program. Please see "IMPORTANT DATES" to put on your calendar.





This month we will be exploring the theme Flowers & Butterflies, and finishing up Rhyming Words. We will be talking about Mother's Day and Memorial Day, and beginning end-of-year activities. We will finish the alphabet with the letter Ww, and will continue to review all the letters. Math games make learning fun as we practice adding together two groups of numbers. Fine motor activities are often integrated into our games. For our end of school activities starting at the end of May, each student will get to choose a theme day. They may bring in a special themed treat, if they wish, to share with the class.

IMPORTANT DATES

May 7 Class Picture Day

May 23 Red, White, & Blue Day

May 24 & 27 Memorial Day- No School

May 28 School resumes

June 10 Class 6 End-of-Year Evening Program

June 14 Last Day of School

CLASS REMINDERS

Show and Share

May 3 Emmy, Ever, Hudson A. Josie

May 10 Hudson P., Lincoln, Nathan, Victoria

May 17 Avery, Bella, Connor, Elena

Thank you for continuing to send in Fun Friday treats. The children love them!